
 

 

 

 

 

Claims Denying EXcL 

Date of notice: 11/5/24 

 

Meridian has identified an issue where procedure codes are hitting ExcL (Deny: No action needed- will 

be processed after state review new code). This code is applied when new codes are published but HFS 

has not indicated coverage decision. Due to an error, some long established codes have incorrectly had 

EXcL denial applied, for example CPT®99213. Please note, no final coverage decision has been made for 

new codes that were effective October 1,2024.  The system has been updated and all incorrect denied 

claims will be reprocessed with no further action by the provider. 


